
From: Finance Help, Aging <financehelp@aging.sc.gov>
To: Hank D AmundsonHDAmundson@lowcountrycog.org

cbickley@lowcountrycog.orgcbickley@lowcountrycog.org 
CC: Ashley Youngayoung@lowcountrycog.org

'Sherry Smith'ssmith@lowcountrycog.org 
Finance Help, Agingfinancehelp@aging.sc.gov 
Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/17/2014 2:12:21 PM 
Subject: RE: ACE/Bingo funds

Attachments: R10 LC Bingo by County.xlsx

Dear Mr. Bickley and Mr. Amundson:

The LGOA is in receipt of Lowcountry PSA's inquiry about the breakdown per county for the ACE/Bingo funds. 
Attached is the breakdown.

Thank you for your continued partnership in our mission to enhance the lives of South Carolina's seniors and adults
with disabilities.

Finance Team
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or
otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our 
internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Sherry Smith [mailto:ssmith@lowcountrycog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 11:00 AM
To: Finance Help, Aging
Cc: Hank D Amundson; Ashley Young
Subject: ACE/Bingo funds

Finance Staff-
In previous years we were provided with a breakdown per county for the ACE/Bingo funds and we allocated as such. 

Is there a breakdown for the current year? Or does it matter how we allocate the funds within the region?

Thanks for your help.

Sherry G. Smith 
Finance Director

Lowcountry Council of Governments 
PO Box 98 
Yemassee, SC 29945
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(843)726-5536


